
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2019 Kent County Swimming Championships 

The final weekend of Kent Swimming Championships ended today, well done to the 8 Hythe 
swimmers and parents who travelled either to Crystal Palace or the London Aquatic centre over 
the 4 weekends of the championships. 

All Hythe Aqua swimmers should be proud of their performances at the Kent Championships, 
as swimming in a 50m pool is very different to a 25m pool. Some of the bigger clubs manage to 
get 50m training on a regular basis, allowing swimmers to gain experience in how to pace a 
race over long course. 

It was brilliant that all Hythe Aqua swimmers were close to or beat their entry qualifying times 
and Hythe had 4 finalists and 6 top ten places. Quite an achievement! 

Thank you to Katie Oliver. Emma Howes-Lawrence, Evie Wood, Georgie Dedman, Leon 
Santer, Tristan Calvo, Finn Wood and Ben Walker for representing Hythe Aqua so well. Lets 
aim to have more Hythe Aqua swimmers making the Kent Championships next year, as we 
have a lot of squad swimmers that have the potential to get there, with hard work and regular 
training. 

Hythe Aqua Kent Champs results are attached and pic of Leon who made the final of the 50m 
Backstroke. Thank you to the poolside team of Gavin, Julie and Ben plus Tracey Bessent for 
officiating and the Hythe Coaching team for all their hard work during the year. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


